
 
  

 

F.F. of Cornwall - Visit to F.F. of Somerset 
 

On the weekend of July 1st -2nd, twelve members of the Friendship Force of 
Cornwall enjoyed a reciprocal visit to Somerset  ( following their visit to us in  
April -  see composite photo below)   to prepare for the trip 'down under'.  We 
were welcomed into the homes of the Somerset members who will be travelling 
with us and enjoyed a variety of activities.    The Somerset Exchange Director 
for the visit - Colin Bennett,  together with his wife Ann, hosted a workshop and 
a barbeque at their home.  

 

 

  

 


